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	The students and science teachers at Central High School would like to thank the Panther Pride Foundation for the Science Lab Equipment Grant. Through the grant, the science department purchased four electric balances and two electronic thermometers. It is in the laboratory that students are introduced to devices they will use in college or in the medical and agriculture fields.  With the technology purchased, students are able to gather accurate data more quickly. Thus, more time is allotted for students to analyze and interpret data. This equipment will enable the high school science department to continue to enhance lessons to meet Common Core and the Next Generation Science Standards.  Furthermore, this grant helps construct an opportunity for greater vigor and achievement in the science classroom.
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